
 

Date Event 

Thursday 6 
April 

ANZAC and Term 1 
Achievement Assembly 

Thursday 6 
April 

Last Day Term 1 classes 

Friday 7 to 
Tuesday 25 
April 

Term 1 Holiday Break 

Monday 24  
School Development Day 
– Student Free Day 

Tuesday 25 
April 

ANZAC Day 

70 Cassidy St, Locked Bag 33, Kalgoorlie WA 6430 

P:  +61 08 9092 3100 

E: easterngoldfields.college@education.wa.edu.au 

W: www.egc.wa.edu.au 

FB: www.facebook.com/egcollege  

Principal: Dan McCormack 

Deputy Principal Year 11: Vicki Bogensperger 

Deputy Principal Year 12: Pippa Baxter 

Manager Corporate Services: Natasha McCormack 

It is hard to believe we are in Week 9 already - the term is 
certainly flying by especially for our Year 12s who are aiming 
towards attaining WACE at the end of this year. A reminder to 
all ATAR students in both year groups that a holiday revision 
program is fundamental to doing well in first semester exams 
– please see your Year Coordinator if you need help with this. 

You may remember in an earlier newsletter that we want 
students to treat our college as their workplace. A large 
number of our students have taken this on board and have 
received very pleasing Progress Reports and are well on track 
for fantastic Semester 1 results. If your son’s/daughter’s report 
is not in this category then they may need to focus on ticking 
off all the boxes of being a great worker in their ‘workplace’.  

 

Along with all schools in Australia, our college will acknowledge 
the contribution of ANZACS and other service men and women 
in shaping the future of the country in which we live.  Our 
ANZAC assembly will be held on Thursday 6 April commencing 
at 9am in the Goldfields Arts Centre and will be followed by our 
Term 1 Achievement Awards. Parents are more than welcome 
to attend. 
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WHAT’S ON AT EGC? 

 
Harmony Day 

 
Pegasus Playgroup is back 

 
Food Science 

 
ARISE – STEM Workshop 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Secondary Assistance Scheme 
Reminder 

Applications close Thursday 6 April 
If you hold a health care card / pensioner concession 

card / veterans’ affairs (blue card),   
you may be eligible for up to $350.00 

towards school expenses.  
Call into our office to complete the application form. 

 
 
 

COLLEGE BOARD 2023 
 

Erin Bond – Chair 
Dan McCormack - Principal 
Kath Hannam – Parent representative 
Alicia Michananney – Parent Representative 
Sharon Henderson – Community member 
Adrian Auguste – Staff Representative 
Shane Allnutt – Staff Representative 
Faith Piuk – Student representative 
Brooklyn Dowling – Student representative 
Tash McCormack – ex officio 
Pippa Baxter – ex officio 
Vicki Bogensperger – ex officio 
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JOIN US ON FACEBOOK – here is the hyperlink 
for you and below is our page. 
https://www.facebook.com/egcollege 
 

 
 

JOIN US ON INSTAGRAM – follow us on 
https://www.instagram.com/eastern_goldfields_college/  
as we post the latest notices and what's 
happening at EGC! 
 

College rugby tops and jackets are 

available from our uniform supplier  

Green Door Gallery  

Brookman Street Kalgoorlie 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO SHANE McCRORIE – 
YEAR 12  
 

Winner of the Regional Youth Super Middle 
Weight Kickboxing Championship in Northam. 
Shane is now a Double Title Holder who also 
holds the Super Middle Weight Muay Title. 
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